
Disclaimer: Social Media  

The 17th Judicial Circuit invites and welcomes all who want to participate in the cultivation of a 

supportive and safe cyber space. We promote positive discourse and continue to lead with the 

message that the 17th Judicial Circuit continues to serve as a valid source of information. We 

anticipate that comments will continue to come from a place of understanding, tolerance, relevancy 

and civility. No content or commentary posted by users will be reviewed by judicial staff or 

considered when decisions are being made, and no content shall be construed as legal advice. 

Community Guidelines 

1. The 17th Judicial Circuit retains the right to remove any comments or content it deems 

inappropriate. Inappropriate content, commentary, or behavior may result in a user being 

restricted from commenting without notice. A formal complaint may be placed with the 

moderators of the site as deemed necessary.  

2. The 17th Judicial Circuit does not monitor any of its social media or online pages for any 

inquiries regarding official court business. For inquiries regarding official court business, 

please call (954) 831-7740. 

3. For social media purposes, the 17th Judicial Circuit may occasionally share posts or content 

from other users. These occurrences do not implicate the endorsement of any specific user, 

entity, or topic. In addition to these occurrences, posts or content shared via the 17th 

Judicial Circuit’s social media does not imply the endorsement of any specific content or 

materials being shared, nor does it imply endorsement of such content by the 17th Judicial 

Circuit. 

Liability 

The 17th Judicial Circuit provides information as a service to the public. While some of the 

information on this site may deal with legal issues, none of the information constitutes legal advice 

or the representation of judicial decision-making. 

The 17th Judicial Circuit does not warrant or guarantee the accuracy or availability of the content on 

this website or social media platform, or on other such platforms to which information is shared. 

In no event will the 17th Judicial Circuit be held liable to any party for any damages arising in any 

way from the availability, use or reliance on any information provided by the use of any of its social 

media platforms, including this page. The 17th Judicial Circuit shall not be liable or responsible for 

the content generated and publicly posted to this page by users. Materials and content include but 

are not limited to data, texts, software, music, sound, audio recordings, photographs, images, videos, 

and messages, and links to other websites or social media.  


